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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

The Bath County Board of Supervisors will conduct a public hearing on December 8, 
2020 at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as may be, in Room 115 of the Bath County Courthouse 
to authorize the payment of bonuses pursuant to §§ 15.2-1508 and 15.2-1427 of the Code of 
Virginia, 1950, as amended, to County employees, including Constitutional Officers and their 
employees, as approved by the Board of Supervisors at their November 10, 2020 meeting.  The 
payment of the bonus is inclusive of the bonuses authorized by the General Assembly to be paid 
to state-supported sworn deputy positions.   
 
 Please address all correspondence to:  Bath County Administration, PO Box 309, Warm 
Springs, Virginia  24484. For more information, contact Bath County Administration  by calling 
(540) 839-7221, or toll free for residents outside the local calling area at (888)823-1710.   
 
 Bath County intends to comply with the requirements of the Americans with Disabilities 
Act. Should you need special assistance or accommodations in order to participate in the public 
hearing, please contact the Building, Planning & Zoning Office at least two work days prior to 
the hearing.  
 
 
 


	PUBLIC NOTICE

